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Dear George,
 
Further to our telephone conversation on Wednesday 31 January 2018 I am writing to confirm
the Commission considered the requests in your letter dated 24 January 2018. On this occasion
the Commission decided it would not direct Government agencies to appear at the upcoming
public hearing for Wambo United Coal Project.
 
The Commission will be publishing your letter on our website along with a yet to be received
response from the Department of Planning and Environment to the assessment issues raised.
These documents will be published prior to the public hearing and the Commission will alert you
as soon as those documents become available.
 
I can confirm the suggestions in your most recent letter and those coming from previous
discussions with the Commission in September 2017 are being contemplated by the Commission
as it reviews it's guide to public hearings. I anticipate a new set of hearing guidelines, including
transitional arrangements, will be introduced to coincide with the changes to the EP&A act and
regulations scheduled to commence on 1 March 2018.
 
Regards
 
 
David McNamara | Director Secretariat
NSW Planning Assessment Commission
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000

 

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: George Woods  
Sent: Wednesday, 24 January 2018 1:40 PM
To: David McNamara 
Subject: URG: Letter re: United Wambo public hearing
 
Dear David,
 
Apologies for the short notice, but please see attached an urgent request for the Commission
regarding the public hearing for the United Wambo.



 
regards
 
Georgina
 
 
--
 
Georgina Woods

 
Nolite te bastardes carborundorum
 




